
 

 OFFICIAL 

Lord Howe Island Secondary Student Flight Scheme Privacy Notice 

 

 

Transport for NSW (TfNSW) is committed to protecting the privacy of your personal information in 

accordance with the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (NSW). 

The personal information provided by you, through application for Secondary Student Flights is 

collected by TfNSW for the purposes of determining your eligibility and will continue to be held by 

TfNSW for the purposes of processing claim applications and managing the validity of travel 

entitlement. 

Otherwise, we will not disclose your personal information unless you consent, or we are permitted 

or required by law. 

TfNSW will keep out information at 231 Elizabeth ST Sydney NSW 2000. 

You can ask to access or amend your personal information held by us, by contacting TfNSW at 

privacy@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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